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SOLE PRACTITIONER
March 10, 2017

Sara Benjamin Bardin, Director
District of Columbia Office of Zoning
441 4th Street NW Suite 2008
Washington, DC 20001

Re:  Submission of Information Requested at 3/1/17 Hearing
BZA Case No. 19452

Dear Director Bardin:

At the hearing on March 1, 2017, the record was left open for the submission of
additional information from members of Citizens for Responsible Options. We have attached the
additional information, as described below.

Attachment 1 hereto is two-page social services map of the 1700 Rhode Island Avenue
N.E. neighborhood. Attachment 1 shows the relevant siructures in the surrounding
neighborhood and their use. This attachment was submitted separately by Thomas Kirlin on
approximately March 8, 2017, but has since been removed from the IZIS Case 19452 exhibit list,

Attachment 2 hereto is a 17-page photographic exhibit created by CFRO member Sandra
Campbell, providing the Board annotated photographs of the neighborhood around the proposed
homeless shelter.

Please confirm receipt of this submission.

Respectfully submitted,

////' i x// / L —_
/Cﬁ’«’@//ﬂ 2z
David W. Brown

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.19452
EXHIBIT NO.201
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

The Citizens for Responsible Options, by and through the undersigned counsel, on March
10, 2017, served the foregoing Submission of Information Requested at 3/1/17 Hearing by email
on the applicant, Meridith Moldenhauer, Esq., Griffin, Murphy, Moldenhauer & Wiggins, LLP,
1912 Sunderland Place, NW, Washington, DC 20036 MMoldenhauer@washlaw.com and
ABiglev@washlaw.com; the by mailing, first class mail, postage prepaid, to the local ANC.
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 5B, 1920 Irving Street, NE, Washington, DC 20018, and
the DC Office of Planning, 1100 4" Sireet, SW, Suite 650 East, Washington, DC 20024,

Respectfully submitted,

Pavid W. Brown




